
USA Dance Adventure Coast Chapter #6090 
 

     Greetings from Spring Hill!  Word is spreading from Pasco and Citrus Counties that there’s a 

great dance venue in Spring Hill. Yes, it’s our Chapter at the Lake House. The fabulous modern 

music and the 2 lesson agenda continues to attract dancers wanting an enjoyable night out 

that’s local. And this past Thanksgiving dance reached near capacity. 

     Recently, our Chapter opened a table at the Hernando Wellnes Fair 2017 and received a lot 

of attention. Many want to attend our dance. 

     Our future Christmas dance will emphasize many “danceable” holiday tunes that should 

have people’s spirits and fellowship heightened. 

     We are so excited and hope our success continues into 2018. Thanks to all our dance friends 

for their support. 

~Peter Berna 
                                                                             President and DJ 
                                                                             USA Dance Adventure Coast 


